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Golf Cart Caravan:  Wednesday, December 15th @ 5:30 pm.  Meet at 937 Soledad Way to join 
a golf cart caravan to tour neighboring Christmas lights/decorations.  Decorate your golf cart 
for a chance to win a prize.  Chaired by Karen & Ed Thuresson. 
 
Charity Bingo:  Friday, January 21st (6-9 pm) – Ricardo Montalban Room at the La Hacienda 
Recreation Center.  This annual event is chaired by Connie & Dave Wietrzak and promises a 
fun evening.  Root beer floats will be served.  Guests are invited (must have a Village ID or  
guest pass) - $10.00/person – checks payable to HSWWC (no cash please).  Sign-up and pay at 
the November meeting or drop off at Connie’s – 1510 Lavaca Lane.  Any questions contact 
Connie at 224-688-0029 or conniewietrzak@yahoo.com.  
 
PRAYER CHAIN:  Please keep Terry Lastowka (255-1155) or tlastowka1069@gmail.com 
informed when you are in need of prayers for you or your family.  If you would like to be 
added to the e-mail Prayer Chain please contact Terry. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful Thanksgiving.  Looking forward to seeing YOU at our meeting on 
November  9th. 
 
Joanne Phinney 
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